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4th June 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Wolseley Centre Trip – Thursday 3rd July 2025 
 
Our topic this half term will be Rivers so the children in Key Stage 2 will being going to the 
Wolseley Centre with the Staffordshire Wildlife Trust on Thursday 3rd July. We will be taking part 
in several activities including river and pond dipping and comparing the two habitats.  
 
We will leave school at approximately 9:15am and will arrive back for the end of the school day.   
 
To cover the cost of this trip we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £14.20 payable via 
SchoolMoney. We would like to thank the PTA for subsidising the cost of this trip. Please note that 
this trip will be unable to go ahead if we do not receive sufficient contributions.  
 
Children can come in clothes that are similar to their forest school clothes as they will be getting 
muddy and will need to ensure they have the following items with them on the day:  

• Trousers/leggings are recommended due to nettles 

• Backpack 

• Waterproof coat     

• Sun hat and sun cream 

• Packed lunch either from home or ordered from the school kitchen (contains a 
cheese sandwich, packet of crisps, cake or biscuit, piece of fruit and a drink) 

• Sensible shoes, that you are happy to get muddy, such as trainers.  

• Spare clothes (due to being in water) 

• Wellington boots (in a separate bag)- this is due to shoes needing to be changed 
after the river activity.  

 
Please complete the online form before Thursday 26th June using the link below to consent to your 
child attending the trip and to order a packed lunch if needed. We have already requested 
volunteers for the trip so thank you if you have already volunteered.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/S48jC4vCRe  
 
Many thanks 
Key Stage 2 Staff 
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